
 

 

 

 

 

 

7 November 2022 

Dear Mr Lloyd and pupils, 

Thank you for visiting the Senedd last week and for sharing your views on the ban on plastics.  

It was a pleasure to hear your song, ‘Plastic Free’. It was so well-written and was a creative and 
powerful way of putting across your message. You should be very proud.  

I really enjoyed reading your letters, which set out so clearly why the ban on plastics is important to 
you. It is encouraging to know how passionate you are about protecting our environment.  

At its meeting on 9 November, the Committee, along with the Minister for Climate Change, will be 
debating possible changes (known as ‘amendments’) to the Environmental Protection (Single-use 
Plastic Products) (Wales) Bill (the Bill). In the coming weeks, the Senedd will debate the Bill before 
making a final decision on whether it should become law. I hope you get an opportunity to follow the 
Bill’s progress.  

Once again, thank you for visiting. I hope you enjoyed it. 

Kind regards, 

 
Llyr Gruffydd MS 
Chair, Climate Change, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee 
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